Ryan Mcintyre
White Construction Company
Austin, TX

12/8/17

To whom it may concern:

| had the pleasure of working with Domingo Denova for over a year on The Delaney - Senior Living
Project in Georgetown, Texas. Mr. Denova performed at an extraordinary level on the project and
was very easy to work with. He was able to meet all the deadlines this job required by overcoming
many of the challenging hurdles we encountered. Please accept this letter as my official
recommendation of Domingo Denova.

Sincerely,

\

Ryan Mcintyre
Superintendent
512-848-1551



